
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
It is high time big money influence in American politics be reduced or eliminated.  HB 2587 takes a baby 
step forward toward that goal.  I support it and urge my representatives to do the same. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Thomas Hopkins 
19698 SE Cottonwood St 
Milwaukie, OR 97267-6826 
 
 
 


